
NATIVITY  SCENE  ERECTED  IN
CENTRAL PARK

Bill Donohue

Today, the Catholic League erected a life-size nativity scene
in Central Park. It is located on 59th St. and 5th Avenue, at
the  Grand  Army  Plaza,  not  far  from  the  Plaza  Hotel.  We
received a permit from the New York City Parks Department, as
we have for decades.

We display our manger scene to let New Yorkers, and tourists,
know that the Christmas season begins with Jesus—all the other
celebrations that accompany Christmas are important, but they
mean nothing without acknowledging the historical truth of the
birth of the Prince of Peace.

We hope that New Yorkers, and those visiting New York City
this  Christmas  season,  will  stop  by  and  see  the  Catholic
League’s nativity scene in Central Park. It will be up until
January 6, 2025.
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